
 
 

 

 
 
Non-Solicitation Policy 
Revised and effective: February 3, 2025 

The Iowa Cancer Consortium believes in the meaningful exchange of information  to improve  cancer 
control efforts and provide value to its members. This policy guides how member data and information are 
used for these purposes. Members and partners can contact staff at staff@canceriowa.org to discuss 
working together or for guidance on appropriate engagement. 

In alignment with the Consortium’s mission, vision, and values:  

• The Consortium generally discourages the use of member information, member forums, 
workgroup and/or committee meetings, and other Consortium platforms or communications for 
external commercial purposes, product development, or marketing commercial products. This 
does not include exhibiting activities at the Iowa Cancer Summit.  

• The Consortium prohibits sharing member contact information obtained through its platforms with 
non-members without prior approval.  

• Selling products to patients, caregivers, and lay people for commercial gain is not allowed on  
Consortium platforms or within Consortium activities. (For example, exhibitors at the Iowa Cancer 
Summit are not allowed to sell merchandise at their tables.) 

The Consortium staff and board will decide  if  actions break this policy. If organizations or individuals 
violate this  policy, they might lose access to Consortium directories, forums, and other platforms. 

___ 

This and other Iowa Cancer Consortium policies align with our commitment to inclusion and respect for all 
individuals. Our approach is one of openness and shared humanity. We strive to create a space where 
diverse voices, bodies, and brains are welcomed and valued. We ensure every person’s unique story and 
connection to cancer are met with unwavering support. Together, we are building a stronger network that 
better reflects and includes all of Iowa’s communities. 
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